Town of Belmont



Community Path Implementation Advisory Committee 2019 AUG - 5 PM 2: 48

Meeting Minutes, 24 August 2018

Location: Belmont Town Hall

Attending: CPIAC members R. Leino, Chair; M. Cicalese; B. Burke; H. Ivester; V. Stanton; Glenn Clancy, Community Development; Mike Smith, Liaison Police Station/ DPW Building Committee

1) 08:15 Meeting called to order

Mr. Clancy began with an opening discussion / Q&A regarding the off-cycle request for funding from the Community Preservation Community for segment 1(a).

After a short review, V. Stanton introduced Mr. Mike Smith, who then discussed the ongoing design and pending re-building of the Police Station and old Belmont Light building, which includes parking spaces behind these building which abut the proposed community path.

A discussion ensued about whether Pare Corp could be engaged to draw a cross-section of the proposed community path in this area, to be given to the architect of the Police Station project. The intent: to not use the required community path land for parking, and if possible to pave the required land as part and parcel to the re-building of the police station.

- 2) 09:00 Chairman Leino circulated a letter of support from CPIAC to the CPC to be reviewed / edited by CPIAC members. The letter supported the selectmen's request of off-cycle funding for the community path project. The committee voted to approve the content of the letter, subject to stylistic edits.
- 3) 09:15 Selectmen Dash and Paolillo briefly stopped by to say hello and verify that the CPC letter is moving ahead.
- 4) 9:20 Meeting adjourned.